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FOLKETINGET

Secretary General of the Inter-Parliamentary Union
Martin Chungong

Dear Mr. Secretary General

Thank you for your letter of 22 April 2022 concerning the latest periodic report
on measures taken to give effect to the Convention on the Elimination of All
Forms of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW).

| fully recognise the role of the national parliaments in facilitating the imple-
mentation of this important convention.

| have taken the necessary steps to make the report from the Committee on
the Elimination of Discrimination against Women available to members of the
Danish Parliament including the delegation to the IPU, the Gender Equality
Committee and the All-party Parliamentarian Group on Sexual and Repro-
ductive Health and Rights. Needless to say that also the government will be
informed about your letter.

Let me finally assure you that we will notify you of possible future parliamen-
tary follow-up actions on this important topic.

Yours sincerely
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Henrik Dam Kristensen

10 May 2022
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